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1.1 This appendix provides an overview of the quality assessments for children 

and young people provision.  

  



Site Name Playground High Street Banstead 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Lady Neville Recreation Ground Banstead – Basketball 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches   3   

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A     

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 5     



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Lady Neville Recreation Ground Banstead – Play Area 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities     

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Banstead Youth Centre Basketball 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 5     



fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Lakers Rise Recreation Ground Playground 

            
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage 5     

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 5     



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Lakers Rise Recreation Ground - Basketball 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

  3   



Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Hooley Recreation Ground Basketball Court 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance    2  

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 
 
 

4 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)   3   

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise,   3   



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5 
Within the 
wider 
recreation 
ground there 
is a lot of 
litter.  

    

 

  



Site Name Chipstead Meads Recreation Ground Play Area 

        
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5      

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 5     



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Maple Way Playground 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4 
There is 
some 
noise but 

   



it is not 
overbeari
ng.  

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name:  Woodmansterne Street Playground 

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection fo equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 
Comments: N/A to this facility 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas or grassed pitches 5 
 
 

    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)   3   

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches  4    

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Whitebushes Common  

                  
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

     

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets 1     

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch  4    

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4 
 

   



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

  3   

 

  



Site Name Whitebushes Common Playground 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise,  4    



Unattractive Smells There is 
some 
noise 
from the 
road but 
it is not 
overbeari
ng.  

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Petridge Road Common Kickabout Area 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch 5     

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4    

Litter problems and dog fouling  4    



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Petridge Common Playground 

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4 
There is 

   



some 
noise 
from the 
roads.  

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Playground Common Land Redhill 

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4 
 

   

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Althorne Road/ Ifold Road Playground 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Althorne Road/ Ifold Road Playground 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Althorne Road/ Ifold Road Kickabout 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch 5     

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Palmerston Close 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial N/A 



pitches/ areas 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name:  Michael Crescent Recreation Ground Play Area 

              
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance   3   

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed pitches  4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)   3  
On-street 
parking is 
limited to 
residents 
only.  

  

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Michael Crescent Recreation Ground Informal Kickabout Area 

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed pitches   3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets N/A 

Parking (related to open spaces)   3    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch 5     

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Yattendon Road Recreation Ground Play Area 

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed pitches  4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)   3   

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage 5     

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     



Site Name:  Yattendon Road Recreation Ground Kickabout Area 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed pitches   3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch 5     

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Yattendon Road Recreation Ground Basketball  

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 
 

Grassed areas or grassed pitches N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  3    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 5     



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Flint Close, Horley  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 



  



Site Name Play Area, Cloverfields, Horley 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

  3   

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

  3   

Seats/ benches     1 

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name:  Field Bank, Horley Play Area  

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4 
1 of the 
goal posts is 
broken.   

   

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     



Site Name:  Playground Orchard Drive, Horley  

        
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 
 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

  3   

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling    2  



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

     

 

  



Site Name:  Basketball, Orchard Drive, Horley  

        
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

  3   

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A     

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling    2  



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Peppiatt Close, Horley Playground 

           
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Play Area Whittaker Recreation Ground, Horley  

     
The playground has not been finished and has therefore not been assessed.  

 

  



Site Name:  Basketball Court  Whittaker Recreation Ground, Horley  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

The basketball court has not been finished. 
It has therefore not been assessed.  

 

  



Site Name:  Recreation Ground Oakside Way 

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Kickabout Area Bay Close, Horley  

           
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

  3   

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

   2  

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch 5     

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name:  Playground Horley Recreation Ground   

          
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage 5     

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 5     



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Skate Park Horley Recreation Ground 

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

  3 
Whilst there 
is good bin 
provision, 
there is a lot 
of litter.  

  

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

5     



Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

    1 
There is a 
lot of litter 
which 
would 
deter use.  

 

  



Site Name:  Basketball Court, Horley Recreation Ground 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

  3   

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 4 
There is 
some 
litter.  

   

 

  



Site Name:  Court Lodge Playing Fields Basket Ball 

           
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed pitches N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage   3   

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name:  Playground Court Lodge Playing Fields  

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance   3   

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

  3 
Overall the 
equipment 
is very good 
but the 
floor is 
damaged in 
parts and 
one of the 
picnic 
benches is 
damaged.  

  

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed pitches N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches  4 
One of 
the 
picnic 
benches 
is 
damaged 

   

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 

5     



space sites) 

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Hogden Bottom  

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

  3   

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities     

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches  4    

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

   2  

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Play Area Kingswood Recreation Ground 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

  3   

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

   2  

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

  3   

 

  



Site Name BCC Burgh Heath BMX 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance    2  

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

     

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

  3   

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

 4    

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog  4    



fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Kingswood Recreation Ground BMX 

       
Quality Attribute Very Good (5) Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

4     

Seats/ benches  5    

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4    

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 

5     



cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Kingswood Recreation Ground Basketball 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4    



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Malmstone Avenue/ Brook Road 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 

 4    

Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 



Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name Play Area Merstham Recreation Ground  

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4 
The 
flooring 
at one 
edge is 
slightly 
damaged.  

   

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5      

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4     

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 
 
 



Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5 
 

     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Merstham Recreation Ground Basketball 

           

Quality Attribute Very Good 
(5) 

Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or 
grassed pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

 4 
 

   

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5      

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

 4 
 

   

 

  



Site Name Abinger Drive Play Area 

           
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Abinger Drive Basketball Court 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5      

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     



Site Name Earlswood Common Playground (Somerset Road) 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 5     



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Beecholme Recreation Ground Play Area 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

5     



maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Play Area Beecholme Recreation Ground 

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

 4    

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Beecholme Recreation Ground Basketball 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Preston Park Play Area 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Preston Park Skate Park 

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5 
  

 
 

 
 

  



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Preston Park  

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     



Site Name East Road/ Basset Drive, Reigate  

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Basketball Fir Tree Walk, Reigate  Basketball 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

    1 

Site Facilities  

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

   2  

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch   3   

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

  3   

 

  



Site Name Reigate Priory Park Play Area 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Reigate Priory Park Basketball 

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5      

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Reigate Priory Park Skate Park  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5      



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Reigate Priory Park Teenage Shelter  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5      

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Reigate Priory Park Table Tennis  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5      

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Powell Gardens, Redhill 

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches  4    

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Rubeck Close 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, 
gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

  3   

Seats/ benches    2  

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage    2  



Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5      

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5      

 

  



Site Name Play Area Battlebridge Sports Ground  

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

 4 
 

   

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Battlebridge Skate Park 

         
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

  4   

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

 4    

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Wordsworth Mead  

  
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ areas 

N/A 



Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

 4 
Some 
railway 
noise.  

   

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5      

 

  



Site Name Play Area 1 Holmesdale Avenue, Redhill 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

The playground is not publicly accessible.  
It has not been possible to assess the quality of the facility.  

 

  



Site Name Play Area 2 Holmesdale Avenue 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, 
gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or 
grassed pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage    2  

Topography of grass N/A 



pitch 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage 5     

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5      

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

 4     

 

  



Site Name The Moors Play Area, Redhill  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, 
gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

5     

    

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities  

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and 
dog mess 

5 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 5     



bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

5      

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5      

 

  



Site Name Redhill Memorial Park Play Area 

     
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, 
gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of 
grassed pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 

5     



open space sites) 

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

 4 
Some 
traffic 
noise.   

   

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5      

 

  



Site Name Redhill Memorial Park Basketball 

   

Quality Attribute Very Good (5) Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5      

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring 
and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, 
gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas 
etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, 
shrubs, grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or 
grassed pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets 5     

Parking (related to 
open spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and 
dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A 

Information & 
Signage 

 4    

Topography of grass 
pitch 

N/A 

Hard court and 
artificial pitches/ 
areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, 
Noise, Unattractive 
Smells 

 4    

Litter problems and 
dog fouling and 
general cleanliness/ 
maintenance. 

5      



Site Name Playground Lilley Mead 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

The playground is not publicly accessible.  
It has not been possible to assess the quality of the facility.  

 

  



Site Name Fairfax Avenue/ Holland Close Play Area  

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 5     



fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name Fairfax Avenue/ Holland Close - Basket Ball 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

 4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Play Area Colesmead Recreation Ground, Redhill 

            
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name Play Area Green Way, Redhill 

                       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

 4    

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

 4    

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     



Site Name Green Way, Redhill 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Flint Close Redhill 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and appropriate 
flooring and surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Hartswood Basketball Court  

            
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

  3   

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 5     



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Hartswood Play Area  

   
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets    1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

4     

Information & Signage   3   

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 



  



Site Name Woodhatch Park Playground 

              
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation     

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

 4 
Traffic 
noise.  

   

Litter problems and dog fouling 5     



and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

 

  



Site Name BMX Sandcross Lane 

             
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance   3   

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

  3   

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

   2  

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

    1 

Seats/ benches   3   

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage   3   

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

   2  

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 

    1 
There is a 



maintenance.  lot of litter 
and graffiti.  

 

  



Site Name Skate Ramp, Sandcross Lane 

 
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance   3   

Lighting  4    

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

  3   

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

   2  

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces)  4    

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

     1 

Seats/ benches   3   

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage   3   

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

   2  



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

    1 
There is a 
lot of litter 
and graffiti.  

 

  



Site Name South Park Playground, King George’s Field 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

  3   

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open spaces) 5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

  3   

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial pitches/ 
areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 5     



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

  3   

 

  



Site Name Sovereign Youth & Community Centre Play Area 

     
It has not been possible to assess the quality of the facility.  
Given that it is within a YMCA setting it is assumed to be of a good quality.  
Photos on the website indicate that it is of a good quality.  
Questionnaire response indicated that it is not available to be hired. 

 

  



Site Name Salfords Playground, Mead Avenue, Salfords 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, grass 
etc.) 

     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

 4    

Information & Signage 5     

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog fouling 
and general cleanliness/ 
maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Tattenham Recreation Ground Skate Park 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

 4    

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 



Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name Tattenham Recreation Ground Play Area 

       
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

  3   

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

 4    

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

 4    

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches  4    

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

   2  

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise,  4    



Unattractive Smells 

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

 4    

 

  



Site Name Tattenham Recreation Ground Basketball 

        
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance  4    

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

 4    

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Norman Close, Epsom Downs 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor (1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of 
equipment and 
appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including 
hedges, fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, 
shrubs, floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

   2  

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for 
rubbish/ litter and dog 
mess 

 4    

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the 
open space sites) 

5     

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 



Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     

Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Howard Close Basketball 

      
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety     

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

N/A 

Grassed areas or grassed 
pitches 

N/A 

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

N/A 

Information & Signage     1 

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

5     

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 

  



Site Name Howard Close Playground 

    
Quality Attribute Very Good 

(5) 
Good (4) Average (3) Poor (2) Very Poor 

(1) 

Site Security and Safety 

Main entrance 5     

Lighting 5     

Equipment  
(e.g. protection of equipment 
and appropriate flooring and 
surfaces) 

5     

Boundaries  
(site edges including hedges, 
fencing, gates) 

5     

Vegetation 

Planted areas (trees, shrubs, 
floral areas etc.) 
Vegetation (trees, shrubs, 
grass etc.) 

5     

Grassed areas of grassed 
pitches 

5     

Site Facilities 

Toilets     1 

Parking (related to open 
spaces) 

5     

Provision of bins for rubbish/ 
litter and dog mess 

5     

Seats/ benches 5     

Pathways/ cycleways/ 
bridleways (within the open 
space sites) 

 4    

Information & Signage  4    

Topography of grass pitch N/A 

Hard court and artificial 
pitches/ areas 

N/A 

Drainage N/A 

Cleanliness and maintenance 

Vandalism, Graffiti, Noise, 
Unattractive Smells 

5     



Litter problems and dog 
fouling and general 
cleanliness/ maintenance.  

5     

 


